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Briefing Objectives
This briefing selects key themes emerging from the 2019 Triennial Analysis of Serious Case Reviews 
2014-17 to present messages for health professionals.

The PowerPoint slides include links to related Research in Practice resources which will be useful for 
learning and development activities based on the findings of this report.

This briefing is for all health professionals, including:

• Designated and named safeguarding leads

• Doctors, including general practitioners (GPs) and paediatricians

• Mental health early help providers and children and young people’s mental health services 
(CYPMHS) teams

• Dentists, pharmacists, physiotherapists, speech and language therapists, occupational therapists

• All nurses, including mental health nurses, practice and community nurses, midwives, public health 
nurses, health visitors, school and nursery nurses, health support workers

• System leaders and wider stakeholders, including: clinical leads; CCGs; CYPMHS commissioners and 
leads; Directors of Public Health (local authorities); NHS England safeguarding workforce; Health 
Education England commissioners; private providers and agencies.

• All professionals working in healthcare services have an important role to play in protecting 
children from harm.



Copy & paste the link into your 
browser to then download the 
presentation to view the slides.

https://seriouscasereviews.rip.org.uk/health/

There is also a link to download a copy of the briefing: 

There are other practice briefings in this series that you may be interested in. 
These focus on the individual learning for each service and are also available 
on our website



Please email your Feedback or Comments to:  
wscpevents@wakefield.gov.uk
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